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                                                                                        Wednesday 20th June 2018.  

 
Dear Parents / Legal Guardians, 
 

PTA – Summer Fair Saturday July 7th 10am - 1p.m. 
 

 
As our Summer Fair approaches, may I remind you that we have a PTA meeting in school on 
Tuesday 26th June at 3.30 p.m. Please contact Louise, our PTA Chair, the school office or 
message our Facebook page if you are able to come so that we can organise activities for the 
children whose parents are able to attend, (Nursery to Year 6)  and also so that we can 
ensure that the end of day arrangements run as smoothly as possible. 
 
Please may I take this opportunity to ask for help? 
 
We need:- 
 
Donations of raffle prizes. 
Donations of tombola prizes (children’s and adult) 
Donations of bottles of wine and bottles of water for our wine or water stall. 
Cakes, quiches, pies etc. to be made and brought into school the night before, or on the 
morning of the Fair. 
A large jar of sweets (counted please) for our guess the number of sweets in a jar game. 
Donations of your time – help to man the stalls (the older children in KS 2 may want to put 
their name down for an hour or so too!). 
Please fill in and return the slip school before Tuesday 26th June. 
Many thanks, Belinda. Athey, Headteacher. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. I am able to offer the following help: 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………….                                 
Name………………………………………… 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


